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21st February 2023 

  
 

Dear Parents, 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY BOOK VOUCHER 

 

World Book Day, which we are celebrating in school on Friday 3rd March, celebrates the joy and 
value of books and reading, especially for children. As part of the celebration your child has been 
given a £1 book token as a gift from publishers, booksellers and National Book Tokens. 
 

This book token can be exchanged in all participating book shops for one of ten exclusive £1 World 
Book Day Books, or used to get £1 off any other children’s book or audiobook worth £2.99 or more. 
You can only use one token per book, and tokens are valid until st March 2023 inclusive. 
 

You can find out more about the exclusive World Book Day titles books at 
worldbookday.com/books. 
  

 

A large number of independent book sellers, high street chains, and supermarkets will redeem the 
vouchers. If you need help finding one go to booksellers.org.uk/bookshopsearch. 
 

You can also use your token towards books costing £2.99 or more at the School Book Fair which 
will be open to families on Wednesday 1st March and Friday 3rd March between 3.20pm and 
4.15pm, however the special £1 World Book Day books will not be available at the Book Fair. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Amanda Thomas 

Librarian 
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